
   ENGADINE WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 
   Buckle Avenue, Engadine  NSW  2233       Phone: (02) 9520 8134 

   Email: engadinew-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Fax: (02) 9520 5314 
  

Wednesday 21st July 2010 
 

Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
Students who involved in the Senior Dance Group will be performing their dance ‘Telephone’ during Education 
Week, at school and at Westfield Miranda.  Students are required to wear a costume for the performances.  
Costume requirements for the Senior Dance Ensemble are as follows: 
 
Leopard print top - $10 
Sequined black gloves - $5 
Total cost: $15 
 
To be supplied by students: 
¾  length black tights or leggings (full length tights can be rolled up) 
Black singlet top (to be worn underneath leopard print top) 
Jazz shoes/jazz boots/ballet flats (Miss Davis has spares for students who need to borrow) 
 
The tights, singlet and shoes will need to be brought to school on Monday 2nd August so that the students can wear 
them for our school dress rehearsal. Please send these items in a plastic bag labeled with the student’s name (you 
may also wish to label their clothing).  These will be kept at school until Open Day – Wednesday 4th August. 
 
Money for the rest of the costume should be brought to Miss Davis in an envelope marked with the student’s name. 
Please bring money to school by Monday 2nd August.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation,      
Jen Davis        Garry Royston 
Senior Dance Coordinator      Principal 
 

 

mailto:engadinew-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

